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STATEMENT OF
COMMISSIONER GEOFFREY STARKS

Re: 	Promoting Telehealth for Low-Income Consumers, WC Docket No. 18-213, Fourth Selection Public Notice (March 16, 2022)

I am pleased to approve today’s Order announcing the fourth and final selection of projects for the Connected Care Pilot Program.  Like those selected in previous rounds, the Pilot projects announced today will expand access to connected care services in a wide variety of locations and healthcare settings.  They will address a range of medical conditions, including opioid dependency, mental health conditions, maternal health/high-risk pregnancy, and chronic or recurring conditions.  And they will continue the program’s focus on low-income people and veterans.  I thank the Commission’s staff for their hard work making the Pilot Program a success, and I look forward to hearing about the results of all the projects we have selected since January 2021. 
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